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Refreshments
2014
April - Bob Reece & Lawrence 

" Wright
May - Joe & Judy Christian
June - George & Martha Spinks
July - Norm & Marty Beauchamp
August - Jerry Hatch
September - Pierce Marschall
October - Steve McDuff
November - Donald Treadwell
December - Christmas Party
Jan., 2015  - Don Smucker

CONCHO VALLEY AVIATOR
President's Invitation

EAA Concho Valley Chapter 493 meets on the third 
Tuesday of the month at Joe’s Italian Restaurant at 
1601 S. Bryant Blvd in San Angelo. Most of us arrive by 
6:00 pm for dining and hangar talk.  A short business 
meeting begins at 7:00 pm followed by an aviation-
related presentation.  We top it all off with dessert 
type refreshments.  We’d be happy to see all aviation 
enthusiasts whether you are a pilot or not.

2014 Chapter Officers

President:$ $ Don Treadwell
Vice-President$ Tony Marcum
Treasurer$ $ David Dierker
Secretary$ $ Pierce Marschall

Other Volunteers
Tech Counselors:$ Bob Reece and 
$ $ $ Ted Reed
Young Eagles Rep:$ Don Treadwell
Flight Advisors:$ ??
Newsletter Editor:$ Larry Wedel
Webmaster:$ $ Bob Heiser

NEXT MEETING 
Our next meeting is coming up on Tuesday,  April 15th. 
We’ll be meeting again at Joe’s Italian Restaurant on 
South Bryant.

MEETING PROGRAM:
The April program is set to be a program on Weather 
Surface Analysis Charts presented by member Norm 
Beauchamp.
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MEETING MINUTES
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E.A.A. Chapter 493 Meeting, 18 March 2014, Joe's Italian Restaurant

Donald Treadwell, President, called the meeting to order and announced that a sign-up sheet for 
the FAA Wings program was being passed.

Guests Bobby Frank, owner of an A36; Lance Skidmore; and Keith  were introduced.
Pat Nuytten has rejoined the chapter.

The February minutes were approved as posted in the newsletter.  

The treasurer's report will be published in the next newsletter.

Don Smucker announced that the San Angelo Chamber Singers spring concert will occur April 6 
at 7:30 at the First Presbyterian Church.

Donald Treadwell encouraged members to get in touch with members of Congress and to 
encourage them to pass the law reforming third class medical requirements. Bob Reese stated 
that members can sign a form letter online for which they will receive a reply.

Pat Nuytten announced that the next Mathis Field Airport Board meeting will be May 7 from 
1:30 – 2:30 and that the remodeling of the terminal is scheduled for completion in July—perhaps 
2014?

Donald Treadwell introduced FAA FAASTeam Program Manager John Boatright who presented 
“There Are No Rules on Friday. Just Kiddin! . .  There are Rules EVERYDAY!!” (sic) for which 
everyone present who signed the Wings program sheet received credit.

The meeting was promptly adjourned; refreshments were served.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Treadwell for Pierce Marschall, Secretary

Submissions of articles for this newsletter would be welcomed. Lengths of a few lines to a full page 
would be appropriate, depending on the subject matter. Photos would also be welcomed. JPEG 
format would be preferred for photo content. 
Contact the editor at tinkerlarry@icloud.com .
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